
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
31st May 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 28th 

of May 2019 
 

Agreed Report 

 

 

• Planning permission for proposed parking works has been granted by Galway County 

Council. We sincerely thank Michael Fitzmaurice T.D & Des Joyce for their help & work 

on this application. We wish Des the very best into the future following his term as a 

councillor. 

 

• The board completed a review of the Child Safeguarding Statement & the Anti-Bullying 

policy. 

 

• We wish the Parents Association well with the sponsored walk on Monday 3rd of June. 

 

• Best wishes to 6th class pupils into the future moving on to secondary school. 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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